Jeff York Public Art Administrator Town of Chapel Hill, NC

RE: Chapel Hill Public Art Commission Seat Letter of Resignation

Dear Mr. York:

I am hereby submitting my resignation from the Chapel Hill Public Art Commission. My 2nd full term on the Commission ends in June of this year and I am not eligible for reappointment at that time.

Recently the Commission has reviewed three applications for the current 2 vacant seats for Chapel Hill residents. All three applicants would be good additions to the Commission. Because of these two situations, I feel it would be in the best interest of the Commission to have these three applicants appointed at this time, thus I am making my seat available as of today, January 15, 2013.

I wish to thank you for your excellent leadership during the transitions of CHPAC from a 501c3 organization to a fully functioning Town Advisory Board and especially for all that you, Steve, Butch and the town have been able to accomplish during the past 4 years of reduced budget resources.

Please forward my resignation letter to the full Commission Membership.

Sincerely,

Scott Radway

Scott Radway